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Cologne Summer School on Legal Aspects of 
European Integration  

Cologne, December 
2013 

 
 
Dear Partner, 
 

On behalf of Professor Bollig, Vice-Rector for Academic Careers, Diversity 
and International Affairs and Dr. Bildhauer, Head of the International Office, 
I would like to inform you about a new, excellent short-time summer program:  
 

Cologne Summer School on Legal Aspects of European Integration 
“Cologne in the Centrer of Europe. Unity and Diversity in the Process of 

European Integration” 
 

07 July – 25 July, 2014 
 
 

This Summer Academy adresses advanced Bachelor students in Law or 
related subjects that draw upon law from an interdisciplinary perspective. It 
includes lectures, workshops, site inspections, excursions, welcome and 
farewell dinner and accommodation. The language of instruction will be 
English and up to 6 ECTS will be granted. 
 

No tuition fees have to be paid by those students who will be nominated by 
your university and chosen by the selection committee of the University of 
Cologne. Only travel costs, insurance plan and board have to be taken over 
by the participants themselves. 
 

We would be very grateful if you could inform your interested students with 
the help of the attached information sheet. Please nominate up to three 
qualified candidates by a nomination letter, which candidates include into 
their application material. The application deadline is 31 March, 2014. 
 
Please find all necessary information and the application form at: 

 

www.colognesummerschools.uni-koeln.de 
 

We would be very glad to receive applications by nominated students of your 
university and to be their host partner university this summer! 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions that may arise. 
 

Sincerely yours,  
 
p.p. Victoria Busch, M. A.  
Project Coordinator Cologne Summer Schools 


